
 

 
 
 
 
June 27th, 2019 
 
 
 
PRESS RELEASE- FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 
 
 
 
 
Although water well repairs have been completed in Sulphur, some residents may still be 
experiencing discolored water due to leftover sediment in the lines.  Due to this, the 
Water Plant is actively flushing known areas. If you are still experiencing discolored 
water, please notify the Water Plant directly at 337-527-4582 and leave your name, 
phone number, and address.  
 


